
 

 
19 December, 2018 
 
Gull Santa brings early Christmas fuel savings! 
 
The silly season has arrived once again and Gull Santa is set to arrive on his festive sleigh to offer a 
massive 20 cents off per litre across all fuel grades, at all Gull sites, from 7:00am Wednesday 19th 
December 2018 to 12:00pm (midday) Thursday 20th December 2018. 
 
“It’s been a rollercoaster ride this year with oil prices reaching record highs. They’re easing off just in 
time for Christmas, so we’re passing on the savings. As Kiwi motorists look forward to a much-awaited 
Christmas break, Gull would love for their customers to have a little extra to spend on themselves, 
their family and friends,” says Gull spokesperson, Rohan Mehta. 
 
“We do not burden our customers with carrying a plastic loyalty card or having a minimum fill or 
spend. We simply enjoy providing a discount without judging your dollar spend. From 7:00am today, 
we will drop our price-board and pump prices for everyone to enjoy the savings. 
 
“Let’s all raise a toast to these lower fuel prices and enjoy the summer holiday. Here’s wishing 
everyone a very safe and a Merry Christmas, from the entire Gull family.” 
 
At all Gull outlets where Gull controls retail prices across the North Island, average prices will be as 
follows during the above-mentioned time frame: 

Regular (91) $ 1.830 
Force 10 (98) $ 1.980 
Diesel $ 1.240 

 
Gull Hobsonville, our brand-new Auckland site will be offering the lowest prices across our Auckland 
network selling at: 
 

Regular (91) $ 1.827 
Force 10 (98) $ 1.977 
Diesel $ 1.227 

 
Lowest priced site outside of Auckland region as below: 
 

Atiamuri Offering the lowest regular petrol (91 octane) price $1.657 per litre 
Te Kuiti Offering the lowest diesel price $0.997 per litre 

 
All pricing across the Gull network is GST inclusive.  
 
**Please note average prices quoted above are across sites where Gull controls the retail fuel price. 

 


